Jakarta, 30 May 2023

Tender Evaluation Result for

Event Organizer to manage A seminar and exchange on Just Energy Transition between
South Africa and Indonesia

To all bid participants
and all others that may have concerns,

We thank all the institutions and/or individuals which have submitted their proposals in response to
IESR’s Request for Proposal (RFP) - Event Organizer to manage A seminar and exchange on Just Energy
Transition between South Africa and Indonesia. As of 30 May, 2022, we received proposals from 2 (two)
different institutions.

We want to notify you that the evaluation process has proceeded in accordance with the procedure and
schedule mentioned in the RFP. After evaluation by our team, we hereby announced that Tujurupa
provided the best qualifications and hence won the bid.

This announcement is made as part of IESR’s commitment to promoting transparency and accountability
in the bidding process.

With best regards,

Farah Vianda
Sustainable Finance Coordinator



